
Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club 
 N E W S L E T T E R  N O  6 –  M A R C H  2 0 1 7   

New Website 
Our website is being updated using a 

template designed by the company 

that hosts our results. It will contain 

all the information a visitor may want 

to know about our club and will give us 

the opportunity to  easily upload       

information for players. The way we 

look up our results will not be changed. 

More information soon.  

Get well Joy 
 

Sending get well wishes to one of our 

newest members, Joy Reader. After a 

hospital stay recently, Joy is on the 

road to recovery and we look forward 

to seeing her back to the club in the 

very near future. 

Happy Birthday 

We’ve had two special birthdays in our 

club recently, with quite a few more 

due in the coming months. Best wishes 

to Michael Nicholas & Pattie Dench. 

 

 
 
 
 

March Pairs 
The March Pairs were hotly contested 

earlier this month. The winners, Namir 

Subhiyah and Andrew Adamczewski 

blitzed the field with a great result of 

70.8%. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In second place were Karin Ockers 

and Boris Bobyreff with 62.9% and 

Renate and Richard Riedel took out 

third place with 57.1% 

Congratulations to all who competed. 
 

Club Championship 2017 
The first quarter results of the Club 

Championship will be published in April. 
Remember you need to have played 15 

matches together by end of November 

for your partnership to qualify. 

 

Sat 1 April……………...Camden Pairs 

Thurs 13 April…………Bobyreff Pairs 

Sat 6 May………………..Club Gala Day  

Tues 7 November…..AGM 

Wed 6 December…..Christmas Party 

 

 

We Play at: 

Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 

Campbelltown NSW 2560 
 

 

Our Committee 

President 

Ted Lilliss 
 

Past President 

Tony Wolf 

 

Vice President 

Vi Martin 
 

Secretary 

Sue McGarrity 
 

Treasurer 

Christine Edge 
 

Welfare 

Michael Reardon-Small 
 

Inquiries:  

Ted Lilliss Ph 0419 255 162 
 

About Our Club 

The Bridge Club had its  

beginnings in 1973.  

It was affiliated with the 

Australian Bridge Federation 

in 1982 and moved to its  

present premises at the 

Campbelltown Catholic Club  

in 1986. 

The club has approximately 

80 members and conducts 

lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  

and welcome new members 

and visitors. 
 

Until next  time ….Sue  McGarrity 


